
 

  

 

 

 

Dear Special Friend, 

 

We are writing to you as we begin our 40th anniversary year to wish you a very Happy New 
Year and to thank you for your support as a regular giver to BCCS. 

By choosing to give a regular monthly donation you enable us to budget and make long-
term plans for our work with children and families. We can do this with greater confidence 
because we know that we will have a steady income stream that we can rely and build 
upon, and this is very important to a charity such as ours. 

We call our regular givers our ‘Special Friends’ for a reason: regular giving is a commitment 
from our supporters, an acknowledgement that you understand our need and are there for 
us and we are grateful to you all for this special support. In the last year, our Special Friends, 
have donated over £22,000 – an amazing amount. Thank you for the part you play in 
supporting our work through regular giving. 

We would like to invite you to join us at our Anniversary Mass of Thanksgiving, celebrated 
by our President, Bishop Alan, on Friday 14th June 2024 at 6pm at Most Holy Redeemer 
Catholic Church, Laindon Road, Billericay. 

After Mass, there will be light refreshments in the Pastoral Centre, and we hope to have the 
chance to thank you in person for your ongoing support.   

Please RSVP to communications@bccs.org.uk if you are able to attend. 

Your sincerely, 

 

Bernadette Fisher 
Director 
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